
 
From: Tom Moore [mailto:tomdmoore@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 2:27 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Expanded suitability requirements 

There is more than adequate oversight of the Registered Reps' activities now.  Expanding a 
suitability requirement for non-equity based products is ridiculous.  I ask FINRA to work within 
the system in existence today.  Adding more restrictions, more stipulations, more forms rarely 
does anything for an investor.  Those few individuals who don't do it correctly under today's 
regulations will not conduct business differently with additional requirements. 
Stop this continuous expansion of oversight! 
  
Thank you. 
Tom Moore 
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